
 

Memorandum  

Date: June 16, 2021 

 
To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County 

of Santa Barbara  
 

From: Scott D. McGolpin, Public Works Director 
 
Subject: Continue Item Request, File No. 21-00587, 

Development of Countywide Community Workforce Agreement 
Ordinance and Project Template 

 
cc:  Mona Miyasato, County Executive Officer   
 

 
On May 18, 2021 the Public Works Department set a hearing for June 22, 2021 
for the Development of a Countywide Community Workforce Agreement (CWA) 
Ordinance and Project Template. The Department requests the Continuance of 
this item from June 22, 2021 to August 17, 2021. 
 
This item contains five potential options for your Board to consider with regards to 
approval of a Countywide CWA Project Template.  Two of those five options rely 
upon the City of Santa Barbara’s final approval of their CWA.  At this time, it 
appears that the City of Santa Barbara will not consider that final approval prior to 
June 22, 2021.  Further continuance of this item, if necessary, will be dependent 
upon the City’s final approval of their CWA.   
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-568-3010. 
 
Thank you 
 

 


